
The Association for Computing Machinery (ACM) publications have been core OhioLINK Electronic 

Journal Center (EJC) resources since 2001; some of our faculty have published with ACM. ACM has 

announced that they will be moving to a 100% Open Access publishing model by the end of calendar 

year 2025. Many of their publications are already available as Open Access, but not all. Unfortunately, 

with the OhioLINK contract expiring on December 31, 2024, there will be a gap in coverage January 

through December 2025. What this means for you:  

1. If you are searching for an ACM article (particularly from Proceedings) that has not yet been 

made available through open access, you can request it through Interlibrary Loan. When 

licensing allows, we are usually able to supply articles in about 18 business hours.  

2. If you have had an article accepted by an ACM publication, and have not yet paid the article 

processing charge, the Library will contribute $200 to faculty (for up to three publishing faculty).  

The funds will be distributed via IDT to the academic department to disburse. Contact Jeff 

Grossman, grossmanj2@xavier.edu, for more details. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and are ready to assist you in making this as smooth a transition as 

possible. If you have any other questions or concerns regarding this change, contact Jeff Grossman, 

grossman2@xavier.edu. 
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